
Project Update: October 2017 

 

During August 2017, thanks to funds provided by Rufford, we held an interdisciplinary 

workshop among the members of the work team. During the workshop, the proposed 

research plan and dissemination strategies were presented.  

 

Based on this, fundamental criteria for future project activities were discussed and 

agreed. The workshop was very important because, in addition to allowing all 

members of the team to meet, it served to improve the original proposed plan. 

 

 

 


